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Another view of  the new business
On February 5, 2020, professor of the Department of Irrigation and Melioration B.Matyakubov and teacher
M.Pulatova with the students of Group 406 visited the "Job Fair" organized by the Ministry of Labor and
Employment of the Republic of Uzbekistan.

During the fair, students were able to get acquainted with the vacancies at "Uzbekekspertiza", Tashkent
City Electric Networks company, "Suvsoz" State Unitary Enterprise, "Hydroprojekt" Research Institute and
many others. At the fair, students received answers to their questions. In particular, they were informed
about the main principles of the organization and the requirements and tasks for the specialists.

The students received the location and the posters of the companies and stated that they would identify
the organization they would like to work with in the future. They also spoke directly with experts from
organizations. It is worth noting that the specialists of Microcreditbank have given a full understanding of
microcredits for the SMS Banking system, Foreign Credit Lines, Consumer Loans and Small Business.
Specialist  of  "Turkiston Bank" gave clear information about  wide spectrum of banking services and
support for legal entities and private entrepreneurs.

Press Service of the Institute Rakhimboy Djumaniyozov

 


